## Sky Valley Amateur Radio Club Minutes October 21, 2006

Call to Order: 08:10 by John AC7LC

Introductions: David KB7GFL, Diane KE6JRP, Charles N6IBI, David KE7GOY visitor, Steve KE7HOB, Brad KE7EOF, Tom K8TOM, Nathan KE7HOJ, Bryan KD7LS, John AC7LC, Fred KE7HOD, David KE7HOK, Wes KE7EEA, Dan N7ENE, Robin KD7PPB, Dick KE7HOH, Dave W7AGJ

Secretary/Treasurer Report: Balance as of Sep 30, 2006 was \$401.723 activity was +\$28.00 in dues and +. 13 interest

Old Business: Bryan brought in several multi-meters, a closeout from Radar Electric. Brad is conducting a CERT class in Monroe... several club members are attending. The September 23<sup>rd</sup> "Bunny Hunt" was won by Dave W7AGJ, taking just 23 minutes to win. Tom and Nate also found the "Bunny" in 58 minutes. Richard KE7HOH also participated. Dave recounted his quest with great enthusiasm. Dave also suggested the eastern limit be set at the bridge on highway 2, just west of Gold Bar. Fred suggested that Dave receive a "Bunny Hunt" trophy. Fred is now in charge to obtain the trophy. Charlie reported on the WWARA repeater directory. Club members would have access to the on-line site if the club paid our dues to the WWARA organization. The club approved this expenditure. Dave reported on the battery backup project for APRS. The \$20 limit was exceeded, final cost was \$22.64.

New business: David introduced David Friedman, KE7GOY. David F. works for the ARC and asked our club if we would consider teaching another Tech. Class. David has several groups that are interested. One such group the Pasado's Animal Rescue Organization of Monroe could provide a class location. David said they could have around 40 students and the ARC has 20-30 folks interested. Dave mentioned that the Element 2 has changed and we would need to replan our lessons. The club authorized the purchase of an instructor's guide and textbook for element 2. A class would start no earlier than February, instructors will need to meet and plan with the new materials. Also mentioned is that the "Micro-Hams" from Microsoft have a power-point program for element 2. John will check into this for the club. David stated he would be available to the club to make a presentation about the American Red Cross, ARC. Dan has volunteered to give a lecture about high voltage safety. The club will need to provide a laptop computer and projector for this lecture.

Good of the Order:

Adjournment: 09:43 by John



From: w7udi@comcast.net

Subject: Re: Next frequency list publication?

Date: October 5, 2006 7:19:42 AM PDT

To: n6ibi@mac.com

Charlie,

Sorry for the delay.

The plan is the frquency list is going to be posted on-line with members having access. But with all things, when that date is? Unknown. At least there is a plan. But what we do in the mean time is hand out a small booklet at the meetings to members. So if the club or you are in good standings, then you can get a book at the next meeting.

I hope this helps and let me know if you have any other questions.

Thank you for your note and 73.

Steve W7UDI